
Dear Incoming 6th Graders - Welcome!! 
  
Attached in links below you will find your next falls registration information as well as a 
letter from our counselors with some helpful tips for the transition from elementary to 
middle school.   
 
All students will be entered into electives automatically that will change every Term 
(QTR).  This gives you the opportunity to try several electives throughout the school 
year.  The only students that will not be automatically entered will be students that will 
be taking Band. 
  
Parents if your student will be taking Band next year than please email the below 
Counselors and let them know that will be the choice for your student. 
  
Last Name A-K Couselor - Mary_Ankerson@msvl.k12.wa.us 
Last Name L-Z Counselor - Cimbal_Irwin-Rainey@msvl.k12.wa.us 
  
Please email your Band requests by April 17th. 
  
If you have any questions, please email us. 
  
Sincerely, 
Doris Dale 
MMS Registrar 
  
  
https://5il.co/ep1m 

https://5il.co/ep1v 
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